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FTAO Wendy Mckay –Lead panel member of the Examining Authority.
Dear Wendy Mckay,
We offer our congratulations on your appointment becoming the Lead member of the above Examining
Authority and look forward to following with close interest the process as it unfolds in the coming months.
Further to your request to learn of views upon the Draft Examination Timetable – Agenda item 6, Annex - D
then as Interested Parties with particular concern upon such an important matter we should like to make the
following points.
a - The Examination timetable also runs concurrent with that of the Scottish Power DCO, due to close on April
6th, thereby placing additional load on the officers involved.
b - Having applied for postal voting in the upcoming local elections we are conscious that in the six weeks
leading up to May 7th distractions may take focus away from our elected and possibly employed Council
officers also.
c - We appreciate that while we may have become more familiar with virtual meetings we do feel that “real”
meetings should at all times take place as soon as permitted.
d – We are aware of many others wishing to speak so do trust that the Examination Authority will allow them
the opportunity to do so throughout the process as proves necessary.

In conclusion, we respectfully ask the ExA to put back the Preliminary Meetings
or as a minimum increase the timeframe between Parts 1 and 2 to assist with
the concerns raised above.
We look forward to learning of your consideration of the above in due course.
With kind regards

Adrian & Greta Dickerson 

 




